
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352333 - Email: ffn4@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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ZEN

Dates for the Diary: 

FRIDAY 14TH JULY – GRADUATION CEREMONY
Come and watch our school leavers graduate and have a ball afterwards. Tickets will go on 

sale via ParentZone..

FRIDAY 14TH JULY – BIG BUTTERFLY COUNT
We will be joining in with the ‘big butterfly count’ to see how many butterflies and other 

minibeasts we see in our nursery garden!

THURSDAY 27TH JULY – INTERNATIONAL TIGER DAY 
JUNGLE PARTY DAY

Come and join us for a party day in the jungle – dress as your favourite wild animal!

FARMERS 
The Farmers have enjoyed learning all about how to keep ourselves safe through the Gruffalo’s Child story 
and Child safety week. We went on a walk around our local area and wore our Fisherfield high visibility vests. 
We spoke about the importance of them, and the children learnt to identify when it is safe to cross the road 
through using ‘stop, look, listen.’ We also decided to post nursery leaflets through doors where the children 
spoke about respecting people’s homes, using the allocated paths and not walking on their grass. We 
identified the different numbers on the houses and the children spoke about their own house numbers. We 
then spoke about which house numbers were bigger and smaller and how the numbers vary and are odd and 
even. The children also showed curiosity about the different types of houses such as apartments and 
semi – detached homes. 

LAMBS 
The little lambs have enjoyed focusing on music and movement this topic after receiving great feedback from 
parents about how well their young children know a range of nursery rhymes. We extended their learning 
through adding parachute games and props to music time which the children really 
enjoyed and encouraged them to engage more.  


